
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feb. 3, 2023 
 

Mayor and Chief at Your Service Changed to Feb. 16 
 
Public safety will be at the top of the agenda in the first, quarterly “Mayor and Chief at Your 
Service” forum on Thursday, Feb. 16, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at the Vienna Police Department 
Community Room.  The session was rescheduled from Feb. 14 to enable families to spend 
Valentine’s Day together. 
 
At the Thursday forum, Police Chief Jim Morris will provide an update on recent public safety 
concerns, including a rash of car break-ins and what residents can do to secure their property.  
Mayor Colbert and Chief Morris will also be available to discuss other issues and take questions 
from the community on any topic.    
 
The quarterly public forum is a tradition that was started by Mayor M. Jane Seeman more than 
20 years ago.  The tradition continued with her successor, Mayor Laurie DiRocco and now 
Seeman’s daughter, Mayor Linda Colbert.  The forums were paused during the COVID-19 
pandemic for public safety reasons, and since public safety is a priority for all residents, Mayor 
Colbert asked Chief Morris to provide updates at what is now called “Mayor and Chief at your 
Service.” 
 
The Vienna Police Department is located at 215 Center St. S., Vienna.  Limited parking is 
available at the police department.  Attendees may also park across the street in the Vienna 
Community Center or at Vienna Elementary School.    
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